
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Director: 

 

The West Shore Music Boosters would like to thank you for attending the 2016 Tournament of 

Bands Class -A Atlantic Coast Championships at West Shore Stadium.  If you need anything at 

any time during the day, please feel free to ask any of our show volunteers.  If they cannot assist 

you please feel free to contact me on my cell phone, 717-514-5260. 

 

You will be provided printed copies of this packet at Unit Check-in the day of the show. 

 

A few things I would like to point out: 

 

 In your packet – you have a map of the facility.   

 Upon arrival, please use the restrooms by the main concession stand just inside the band 

entry gate.  (Area #9 on your map).  Your band WILL BE REQUIRED TO HAVE 

WRISTBANDS ON IN ORDER TO ENTER THE GATES. 

 The concession stand will be open at 8:00 am serving breakfast items until 11 am.  The 

regular concessions menu (lunch/dinner items) be become available after 11 am.  Menu is 

included in this packet. 

 Your band is invited to find seating as a group on the AWAY side of the stadium 

following their performance.  We have 9 bands in Group 3-A, and 26 bands in group 1-A.  

Please ask your band members to sit as condensed as possible so that we can ensure all 

bands have available seating.  Towards the end of the night, if the away side is full, you 

may seat your band on the home side if need be. 

 

On behalf of the West Shore Music Boosters and the students of the Red Land and Cedar Cliff 

High School music programs, we wish you luck and hope you enjoy the experience today. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Tonya Gilmore- West Shore Music Boosters Show Chairman 

717-514-5260 

tonyagilmore527@gmail.com 

www.westshoremusicboosters.com 
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